
  
Memorandum of Understanding between 

Portland State University (University) 
and the Portland State University Chapter  

of the American Association of University Professors (Association) 
January 28, 2023 

 
Subject: Access to the Portland Streetcar through June 30, 2023  
 
Recital 

For communication purposes, and to avoid confusion for PSU-AAUP members, the Parties 
recognize the benefit of clarifying member access to the Portland Streetcar.  

Agreement 
 
The Parties recognize that through June 30, 2023 (the end date for the current contract between 
the University and the Portland Streetcar), access to the Portland Streetcar will be available to 
all PSU employees at a 100% discounted rate ($0) with a valid PSU ID card.  
 
This agreement will be effective upon the signature of both parties.  
 
 

 
For the University  

 
For the Association 

 
 

________________________ 
Shelly Chabon, Vice Provost for Academic 

Personnel  

 
________________________ 

David Kinsella, Vice President Collective 
Bargaining 

________________ 
Date 

________________ 
Date 

 

Shelly Chabon (Jan 28, 2023 19:34 PST)
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